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Jim Guy

New customers and safety
I’d like to welcome all the new contractors that have joined the Christensen’s 
family this year, it’s a great place to pick up some quality nursery stock and gain 
some knowledge from some of our very experienced sales staff. It gets very 
busy this time of year and there are a lot of trucks, machines and people buzzing 
about, so let me go over a few safety concerns that we as a company go over 
constantly.

When pulling into the Plant Center please keep your speed down, way down. We 
have had some issues with contractors going way too fast for such a crowded, 
small area, some of our staff have voiced their concerns.

When walking around make sure you watch where stepping, there are a few 
tricky curbs, clumps of dirt and debris, and some of our trailers have long hitches 
that protrude out. A twisted ankle or knee, I’m sure, makes landscaping difficult.

Taking a golf cart around the nursery is a nice privilege that we offer and we 
expect you to drive them responsibly. Keep your hands and more importantly 
your feet inside the cart when tooling around and keep a safe speed. When 
taking your customers around make sure they adhere to these rules as well.

• The nursery can be an exciting place for kids but very dangerous, if you 
have to bring your little ones in, keep a good grip on them.

• When you first get to the Plant Center come in and sign in, even if you’re 
just looking around - give me a heads up and let me know what you’re 
doing.

• Last, make sure your load is secured properly and covered with a tarp, 
remember plants leaving without a tarp are not eligible for return.

Thanks to everyone for coming in and we’ll see you soon!
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